
To The Northern Beaches Council

With reference to the Development Application: DA2021/0060.

My name is William de Kock, the owner of 7 Taminga Street, a close neighbour to 10 Taminga Street.

I have studied the documents on the Council Website and have no objections with the proposed 
alterations to the above property.

Kind regards

William
0414741558

Sent: 27/02/2021 3:00:33 PM

Subject:
Alterations and Additions to 10 Taminga Street, Bayview, 2104 - Application 
Number:DA2021/0060


